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Brussels, 12.3.2021

C(2021) 1781final

Dear Presidents,

The Commission would like to thank the Cortes Generales for their Opinion on the
proposal for a Council Directive amending Directive 2006/112/EC as regards conferral
of implementing powers to the Commission to determine the meaning of the terms used in
certain provisions of that Directive {COM(2020) 749 final}.

It appreciates that the Cortes Generales decided to analyse this proposal and welcomes
their conclusion that it complies with the principles of subsidiarity and proportionality.

The Commission believes that the political dialogue with national Parliaments is
essential for linking the institutions and the citizens of the European Union, and looks
forward to continuing it with the Cortes Generales in the future.

Yours faithfully,

Maros Seféovic
Vice-President

Ms Meritxell BATET LAMANA Ms Maria Pilar LLOP CUENCA
President of the Congreso de los Diputados President of the Senado
Floridablanca s/n Plaza de la Marina Espafiola, 8
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